
Duxbury Affordable Housing Trust  

Committee 

August 5, 2015  

MURAL ROOM  

8:00 a.m.  
  

 

 

Open Forum for comment  

 

 

Lake Shore Drive discussion – RFP and odd lot issues   Scott Lambiase  

 

Vote -  Additional Engineering for Feinberg Bog Road per ZBA request 

 

Strategic Plan Status   

 

Feinberg Bog Road update on contract and ZBA process  

 

Habitat for Humanity Letter sent  

 
Youth lots bylaw – Chilmark continued  

Department of Revenue comments – Kevin Batt  

Minutes for approval  

New Business:   

Adjourn  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


